
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Weekly Bulletin 

 
Week ending Friday 6 January 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week is WEEK B 

 

 

Year 7 and 8 Flu Vaccinations 
 

If you have consented for your child/ren to have the flu vaccination, please remind them that this will take place 

on Thursday 12th January. 

Year 7 Study Skills Evening 
 

The rescheduled Study Skills Evening will take place from 5:00-6:30pm on Tuesday 10th January in the Power 

Hall Auditorium.  This is for Year 7 parents/carers who have booked a place.  We politely request due to 

seating capacity that a maximum of two members of any one family attend without their child/ren. 

 

 

Year 8 French Trip 2023 
 

Please ensure that you have completed the necessary form for the Collective Passport (should your child need to 

be included on this) by Friday 13th January at the latest. Forms are available from Reception should you not be 

able to complete this online. 

 

Reminder – please ensure that you have booked a place to attend the information evening which takes place on 

Tuesday 17th January.   

 

Please note the next instalment for the trip is due by Thursday 12th January at the latest. This will now show on 

ParentPay to enable you to make the payment. 

 

Clothing Donations – Community Kindness Project 
 

Dorsey College are still welcoming clothing donations for the Community Kindness Project.  Please feel free to 

send in any donations over the next week.  

 

 

Year 7 PGL Residential 2023 
 

Please note the next instalment for the trip is due by Thursday 12th January at the latest. This will now show on 

ParentPay to enable you to make the payment. 

 

 


